Zambian minister’s concern over MNR
attacks Zambia’s Sccretary of State for Defence and
Security, Alex Shapi, has expressed concern at the increased
activities of Mozambique National Resistance “bandits” in the
cast of the country, Radio Zambia (Lusaka) reportcd on ist
October. Commenting on recent attacks by the MNR in
Chadiza, Nyimba, Katete and Petauke, “he said [the] security
forces will continue pursuing them into their territory”. |4 {{q
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